
ANNUAL MEETING
FRIENDS OF ST. JOHN’S CEMETERY FOUNDATION

NOVEMBER 1, 2014

The meeting was called together at 9:00 am in the Gatehouse chapel by Wesley Odom, 
president.  He introduced the pastor, Randy Blankschaen, MDiv, of Immanuel Lutheran Church 
who officiated over an All Saint’s Day Service.  

All the names of those who were buried in St. John’s year-to-date were read.  

Afterwards, the Friends conducted its annual meeting.  Wesley Odom reviewed the 
organization’s accomplishments for the year—namely the road surfacing project, trees, and 
completion of the BP grant.  A great deal of giving was reported due to the capital funds 
campaign.  Wesley reviewed the finances, and Dwight Watson reported a satisfactory audit.  
The finances were approved as submitted.  
 
Dwight Watson was re-elected as vice president.   Also, board members, Dolores de LaRua and 
Emily Walby, were re-elected.  

A reception followed.  


